
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Rooks Heath College is part of Tithe Academy, a charitable company registered in England and Wales,  
registered number:  07687178, registered office: c/o Rooks Heath College, Eastcote Lane, Harrow, HA2 9AH. 

  
 

Eastcote Lane, Harrow, Middlesex HA2 9AH 

Tel: 020 8422 4675 

Email: contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Manderson 

B.A.(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

CEO: Dr. John Reavley, B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk 

 

 
14 September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Prospective Parents Evening – Year 6 pupils – Tuesday 15th September 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our virtual Prospective Parents Evening.  
 
This year, due to the nature of measures in place in response to the Covid-19 pandemic, we will host 
the Prospective Parents Evening online via resources available on our website. 
  
The date event will launch at 6:30pm on Tuesday 15th September. Please log into Zoom where the 
headteacher will give a live presentation. During the live presentation, there will be an opportunity 
for parents, carers and children to ask questions in the live chat feature and we will aim to respond 
to all queries. The headteacher’s presentation will be recorded so that it can be viewed by parents, 
carers and children who may be unable to access the live presentation.  
 
Please visit the website for additional resources related to our Prospective Parents Evening 
thereafter. Our digital prospectus can be viewed by clicking here.   
 
This year we had over 397 applicants for our school. Zoom has a maximum capacity of 100 so please 
do join early to secure your space. 
 
The details for joining the Zoom meeting are below: 

Meeting ID: 686 391 0256  

Passcode: RooksPPE  

You may access the Zoom meeting via the internet browser. Please go here https://zoom.us/join and 
then select the link to ‘join via browser’ when prompted.  Alternatively, you will be able to access the 
presentation if you have Zoom installed on a PC, tablet or mobile phone. 
 
Further information about applications to Harrow Schools can be found at this link: Apply-secondary-
school-place 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stuart Sharp    
Assistant Headteacher, Transition 
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